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Patti Papetti

From: Teresa Nelle <teresa.nelle@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 12:05 PM

To: City of Ferndale Comments

Subject: Comprehensive plan Nelle - Olson Property Zoning correction

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

To Whom it may Concern, 

 

I am following up on the letter I sent yesterday. I apologize, I listed the zoning as 
commercial, it is not.  

 

Our property at Portal Way and Enterprise Rd is currently zoned R10, i.e. 1 house per 10 

acres. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Teresa Nelle 

 


